
TOWN HALL
MEETING

Let Your Voice Be Heard: 
What is important in the next
superintendent?

MONDAY, 20 JANUARY 2025
At 6:00PM
School Cafeteria

At our town hall meeting, you'll
have the opportunity to:

Discuss qualities you
would like to see in the
next superintendent

Share your ideas
and suggestions


